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15/03/2021  12:51:022021/1004/T COMMNT Patricia Scott I believe the sycamore tree, 7 Gayton Road, has no reason to be cut down. The efforts made by Camden 

Council to protect what trees we have left should not be so easily undermined by such a pointless execution. 

There is a more important testament to our shared devotion to the environment, that has no right to be 

threatened over needless destruction. 

The local  residents and newspapers have expressed their concern at the idea, that anyone, can cut down 

anything. 

 The Tree could, at this point in time, be lopped. Instead of cutting down, we could save another tree on our 

road. 

Please inform us as to the reasoning to fell yet another tree in London -- could we see this reason in writing 

from a professional tree surgeon... as yet we have been unable to see this information on your website .

  Patricia Scott
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